
March 16, 2025

Congratulations!
Congratulations to BHS
student, Aiden Gamble,
for being named to the
Delaware Legislature AI
Commission!  We are so

proud to have Aiden
represent BHS in such an
important role!  Way to

go, Aiden!

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
BSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm

PTO Meeting @ 6:30 pm

End of 3rd Marking Period

Schools closed - Professional
Development Day

Schools closed - Professional
Responsibilities Day

3rd MP Report Card
Distribution

DESSA Testing beigns

Report Card Distribution

3/17

3/20

3/27

3/28

3/31

4/9

4/9

4/9

Course Selection!
Counselors will begin individual student course

selection next week, where they will finalize
student course requests for next year. Please
discuss with your student what they plan to

take and use the BSD Course Catalog for more
detailed course information and offerings.

Below is a link to the scheduling presentation
we gave last week at our PTO meeting:
Scheduling Presentation Spring 2025

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.brandywineschools.org%2Fcoursecatalog&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.Reggio%40bsd.k12.de.us%7C78c56574567348b1deb408dd5b2852d1%7C21b6d6867f08438dbdc6bd214d829bd2%7C0%7C0%7C638766950920439319%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OBEG8AcLVgmGVkGTBknfsqPSLtIS8NkTB6HSibejcvA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fpresentation%2Fd%2F1kIY7ESBhKHiTYohdyWxTuO0vMIGabg8dIsn45GGMD10%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.Reggio%40bsd.k12.de.us%7C6ff9de71335f431f58f008dd5d8a89bf%7C21b6d6867f08438dbdc6bd214d829bd2%7C0%7C0%7C638769571768223083%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oK7IB2nMOuPH39jllsG%2BI36NrtOY%2BY18XkBcZGYRDD0%3D&reserved=0


Additional
Announcements
Parent Climate Survey

Below is a link to a survey about your
child’s school. Your thoughts and
opinions are very important. Through
this survey, we will use your experiences
and opinions to help us build on our
strengths and work to make
improvements. 

The survey will only take about 15
minutes to complete and can be
accessed by desktop, laptop, or mobile
device. If you have more than one child
in this school, please complete the survey
with one child’s experiences in mind.

 There is no identifying information on
the survey, so no one will know how you
individually answered any of the
questions. Information from completed
surveys will be used by the University of
Delaware to make a report for our
school.

Please complete the survey by April 11,
2025
Home-English Survey link for all enrolled
schools:
https://delaware.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/for
m/SV_9H9enF3fK60sVtI

Home-Spanish Survey link for all enrolled
schools:
https://delaware.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/for
m/SV_39236hyAJ9crA3A

Special Events - photos to
the right

The photos to the right  highlight recent
events for our bulldogs.  First, our English
Honors Society members visited Hanby
Elementary to lead an activity paired with
a read-aloud.

Second, our ProStart culinary students
participated in the ProStart Invitational at
the Chase Center this week, where they
were able to showcase their talents, as
well as participate in workshops and job
obtainment activities.

https://delaware.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9H9enF3fK60sVtI
https://delaware.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9H9enF3fK60sVtI
https://delaware.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_39236hyAJ9crA3A
https://delaware.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_39236hyAJ9crA3A

